

Thursday, July 23rd

Email to: terry.gentry@buncombecounty.org

kathy.hughes@buncombecounty.org

Buncombe County Commissioners c/o Kathy Hughes 60 Court Plaza, Room 206 Asheville, NC 28801

Dear Commissioners:

Biltmore Estate is hosting an event at Diana on the night of Tuesday, September 1st. Our client would like to have a fireworks display. Fireworks would be fired from Rampe Deuce.

I have contacted Pyrotechnico in New Castle, Pennsylvania. Pyrotechnico has agreed to provide the fireworks display for this event. Enclosed is a copy of the \$10 million insurance certificate. Biltmore Company is named as the additional insured.

An email has been sent to Terry Gentry requesting his approval. Biltmore Company Police will handle the arrangements for Asheville Fire and Rescue to have the appropriate staff and equipment on hand.

Thank you for presenting this request for approval to the County Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Beth Poslusny Director of Catering Biltmore Estate 828-225-1658 828-777-9779 (cell) bposlusny@biltmore.com

Enclosure